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Update from 
 

Kington St Michael Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

7th October 2013 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• Phase 1 of the Tor Hill footpath has been completed and is already making pedestrian 

access to the village much safer. Phase 2 will commence in the near future. 

 

• The new community shelter has now been installed at our recreation field.  Many thanks 

must go to the Community Landfill Trust, the Area Board and Green Square for the 

grants they provided. 
 

 

• We were successful in our application to register four properties under the Community 

Right to Bid Scheme - The Jolly Huntsman Pub, Kington St Michael Club, Kington St 

Michael School and the Nymph Hay Wood 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• We have begun the planning work for Phase 3 of the Tor Hill footpath project, which 

will extend the footpath into the village, further increasing the safety of pedestrians  

 

 

• The Parish Council are investigating the possibility of upgrading the village website, and 

are in the process of searching for applicable grants to fund this endeavour. 

 

 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Next KSM Parish Council Meeting – 14
th
 November 2013 

 

 

 
 
Signed: Emma Tyler, KSM Parish Clerk 

Date: 02/10/2013 
 

     


